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Fisher Park Golf Season Begins March 26th 

 

The City of Yakima’s Fisher Park Golf Course will open for the 2021 season this Friday, March 
26th. 

The par-3, 9-hole course is located at 823 South 40th Avenue, across from Eisenhower High 
School. It is typically open from March through October each year, depending on the weather. 

Daily specials include Senior Citizen Day on Mondays, Ladies' Day on Tuesdays, Men's Day on 
Thursdays and Family Day after 3:00 pm on Sundays. 

The typical hours of operation are 8:00 am to dusk.  

Fisher Park Golf’s opening was delayed last year until May due to COVID-19. However, the 
course was able to extend last season two additional weeks into November. 

For more information about COVID-19 precautions, fee schedules and daily specials call Fisher 
Park Golf at 575-6075 or visit https://yakimaparks.com/parks/fisher-park-golf-course/ 

 


